To Whom it may concern,

My husband Allen R. Syring went on the Never Forgotten Honor Flight Oct. 15, 2018 # 34. He passed away on
Sept. 22, 2019. That was a trip of a lifetime for him. He talked about that trip every chance that he could. In memory of
him would would like to sponsor someone on each of the flights for 2020. Apr. 20, May 18, Sept. 7 and Oct. 12. We
know this is something he would have likes. Here is a check for {jiutmioliars.

Thank you so much
Paulette (wife) and William (son) Syring




